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Good day,

Having read this bill (SB801), | feel that this is a great "safety"instruction for all of Oregon's
children in this day and age. Teaching Children about life, and things that they will encounter
in this world is important, it is what education is about isnt it?

We teach children how to react to "fire", Water safety, and even about drugs - why not teach
them how to properly act when they encounter a firearm? This seams like a basic "good idea"

doesn't it?
There are a lot of "political groups" that will rather silence this bill for their own political

agenda, yet this is truly a common sense safety bill - let's teach Children a proper way to react
should they encounter a firearm, and pass this bill onward.

Thank you for your time,

Dan Moyer
Umatilla, OR 97882
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